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26 February 2022 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Please be reminded:  

 

1.  The test week is from 28-02-2022 to 04-03-2022. The test timetable and

 scope of work were given to learners and was also posted on D6 and 

 the FDR web page. (SMT) 

 

2.  FDR Parents please be informed that there will be an urgent meeting 

 with parents at 08.00 in the school hall on Monday 28th February 2022. 

 Parking on the field. (SGB) 
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